October 1, 2020

VIA E-MAIL ONLY

Cranston Zoning Administration

Cranston City Hall

869 Cranston Street

Cranston, RI 02910

RE: Deb & Jeff Andrade Zoning Application, 156 Pippin Orchard Road

Dear Cranston Zoning Administration:

We write in support of Deb & Jeff Andrade’s Zoning application. We have reviewed their plans,
discussed the proposed use, and find that it is a just and appropriate use for their property.

We hope that their application is approved.

Sincerely,

/s/ Anthony R. Leone, 11
9 Westland Court
Cranston, RI




10/1/2020

To whom it may concern:

Our neighbor, Jeff Andrade, came by to review the plans for his proposed addition at 156 Pippin Orchard
Rd. for his mother-in-law. He answered all our questions. We have no issue or concerns with the plans

as presented and feel it is for a good purpose.

Regards,

Nicholas & Shelley DiBenedetto
21 Braeburn Cir.
Cranston, R1 02921



To Whom it May Concern:

Richard and Kathleen Sullivan have received the plan presented to us by Jeffrey M. Andrade. We realize
he has plans for an addition to his home which is located at 156 Pippin Orchard Road, Cranston, Rhode
Island.

,_)Ne'ﬁa\}-e no)issues with his project to add a 20ft x 24ft attachment to the rear of his existing garage.

401-272-7837
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